
OUTSTANDING ACHIEVEMENT    
CERTIFICATES    

    

Jack 

Neve  

Sophie 

Bellaa 

   JIGSAW GIANTS 

Care about other peoples feelings. 
 

 

 

 

Joel and CC 

Cameron and Riley 

Roxy 

Monty and Amarni-Grace 

  GODREVY          

 FISTRAL 

 MOUSEHOLE 

TREEN 

Date:  6th October 2017 Attendance:  95.2% 

         DIARY DATES 

 

Mon 16 Oct— Bernard Williams Concert, Penzance  

Tue 17 Oct– Yr5 Transition Hayle School 

Fri 20 Oct—Break up for Half Term –3.15pm 

Mon 30 Oct– Inset Day—school closed 

Tues 31st Oct– Back to school 

   CLASSES 

Newsletter—  If you have a paper newsletter 

don’t forget to let us have your email address and help 

us save money—and trees!   

 

 

Monday:       Pegasus                                 (3.15-4.15) 
                         Cookery                                 (3.15-4.15) 

Tuesday;       Football                                 (3.15-4.15) 
                         All Sorts                                 (3.15-4.15) 
                         Sewing                                   (3.15-4.15) 

Wednesday: Tag Rugby                             (3.15-4.15) 
                          Fun & Fitness                       (3.15-4.15) 
                          Creative                                (3.15-4.15) 

Thursday:     Running                                  (3.15-4.15) 
                      STEM                                     (lunchtime)

Please collect your children promptly at 4.15  

RETURNS 

There are still outstanding Nasal Flu immunisation forms 

fin Years R to 4.  Please make sure that these are sent in 

on Monday. 

Health Checks have now started.  If you have not re-

turned a form to opt out your child will be included in the 

vision, hearing  heights & weights checks. 

Book Fayre 

This has now finished.  Thank you to everyone 

who supported this.  We had a total sales    

value of £250. Unfortunately this time we did 

not achieve the threshold for commission to 

receive any books for school. 

ST ERTH SCHOOL  

OPEN DAY 

WEDNESDAY 18TH OCTOBER 

9.00-12.00 

For  New Reception Children 2018 

Admissions September 2018— If you 

have a child born between 1 September 

2013 and 31 August 2014 you will need to 

apply for a school place by 15 January 

2018.  Visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/

admissions for more information and to 

access the online application system. 



St Erth School is part of Truro and Penwith Academy Trust a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England 

and Wales. Company number 08880841. 

Registered office : College Road, Truro TR1 3XX 

Breakfast Club  

Don’t forget that our Breakfast Club is open 

daily from 8.00 am- 8.40 am 

Cost remains the same as last year: 

£3.00 inc breakfast and £2.00 childcare only 

There’s no need to book unless you require breakfast. 

Hayle Heritage Centre Fun Palace  

Join us on Saturday 7th October and be inspired 

11am - 4pm 

Tel: 01736 757683 for more details 

or see the leaflet sent home earlier this week. 

Violin lessons 

We can now offer violin les-

sons.  If your child is interested in learn-

ing please let us know. 

Don’t forget we 

also offer wood-

wind, brass and  

guitar. 

Secondary School applications.   

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply 

for a place at a secondary school by the end of 

this month.  Please visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/

admissions to apply and for more information. 

Art Adventures—Saturday, 14 October between 10.30 and noon 

Come and be adventurers with Tate St Ives and St Ives Library.  Draw, rip, tear, cut and tack colourful shapes to cre-

ate a giant mobile masterpiece with Tim Pryke.  Designed for families with 5-12 year olds.  Meet at the library.  Lim-

ited places.  To book and for more info please phone: 01736 796226. 

St Erth Parent & Toddler Group runs weekly in St Erth Method-

ist Hall on Mondays between 9.30 and 11 am.  £1.50 per child, 

50p for siblings.  Everyone welcome! 

Happy Tots Childminding.   

Registered Childminder in St Erth.  Call Kate Johnson on 01736 

602560 or 07539 602568 or email: happytotschildcare@outlook.com 

AGAIN  

Please can we remind parents to 

 NOT PARK OR DROP OFF IN THE CAR 

PARK 

unless they have an appointment in school.   


